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December 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Just to let you know the date of the Year 3 / 4 music performance has been changed 

to Friday 15th March due to staff training at Leicestershire music on the following 

Friday. 

Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 

Year 3 /4 team 

 
 
12th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
You're invited to a Morning of Music! 
 
As you are aware Year 3 and 4 children have all been working incredibly hard on 
learning to play the recorder (Year 3) and the ukelele (Year 4). On Friday 22nd May 
9am-10am we would like to welcome you into the school so you can hear what the 
children have been learning in our very special Morning of Music production. There 
will be a few pieces from each year group as well as some combined whole phase 
musical items.  
 
We hope you can join us and help to celebrate all the hard work the children have 
been putting in.  

Kind Regards, 
 
Kirsty Rowntree 
Phase Lead 

 

 


